
 

 

No. GTU/Esta/Recrt./2017/5643                                                                             Date: 11/08/2017  

 

Notification No.:- 47/2017 

 

In response to the advertisement No. 01/2017 dated 03.06.2017 for the post of Chief 

Account Officer published by the University. In all 23 applications received by the 

university, after scrutiny of these applications in terms of the advertisement no 

candidate found suitable to be call for the interview/test.    

 

This is issued with the permission of competent authority. 

 

  

                                                                                                                                                      Sd/- 

                                                                                                                                     I/C Registrar 

 

Copy to:-  

1) Information to all the candidates through Website  

2) Concern File 


